
Nicolle has a diploma in Business
Administration with a major in financial
administration for not-for-profit
organizations.

 She comes to us with a wealth of
experience, having spent 16 years as
the Executive Director of Speed Skating
Manitoba and also short terms with
Karate Manitoba and the Manitoba
Weightlifting Association. 

Nicolle left her Executive Director roll
with Speed Skating Manitoba seven
years ago to be closer to home with
her son and to take on new challenges,
but came to realize that she missed
sport administration too much! 

In her free time, she coaches soccer, is
a team manager for hockey, and is
also the President of the Board for the
Landmark Recreation Centre. 

Nicolle is passionate about
educating the public about
sport as well as the physical,
mental and emotional
development of each athlete.

She belie﻿ves in empowering
people to be the best versions
of themselves.

Nicolle is excited to get started
and meeting you on the pool
deck in the fall!
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MWPA NEWS

Thank you to Coach Ana for
leading our new program

teaching adult beginners to
play water polo. We had

approximately 40 participants
over three sessions on Friday

nights at Cindy Klassen. Watch
for more information on how

you can join in the fall!

Adult Learn to Water Polo

After fourteen years, our
Executive Director has

decided to take his
leave and start a new
chapter. We will miss
him terribly but wish

him well.
Thank you Bruce for

your dedication to the
water polo community!  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President:

Lisa Cupples

Directors:

Jonathan Kovacs

Yanxing (Stella) Niu

Claire Bredin*

Sophie Gaulin

Joe Strazullo

*stepping down at end of season

Swim Like a Dolphin

We had a very successful
pilot program at the East
Kildonan YMCA teaching

young people how to swim
and to play water polo. We
are working on expanding

this program in the fall!
Thank you to Coach Luke for

leading the program.

Did you know?

There is an endowment fund
through the Winnipeg
Foundation to the benefit of
the MWPA and its membership
in perpetuity.  To donate:
https://www.mycharitytools.co
m/gift/wpgfdn/donate?
fund=5729

FAREWELL TO
BRUCE ROSE


